
 

 

 

Dear Regis Middle and High School Community, 
 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year!  
 
My name is William Giese. It is with a deep sense of faith and appreciation that I have accepted 
the Regis Middle School and Regis High School Principal position for the 2024-2025 school year!  
 
As a proud Immaculate Conception Elementary School and Regis High School alumni, I am the 
embodiment of the motto, “Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow.”  The educational foundation I 
received at Regis Catholic Schools instilled a deep Catholic faith and rigorous academic 
standards that have prepared me for this role. My educational career spans 32 years and 
includes 19 years of teaching fifth grade, and 13 years as a Principal/School Administrator at the 
elementary school and the district office level. Coming home to Regis is an honor and a 
privilege!  
 
Long ago, a wise teacher named Mary Kay Bissell was trying to get me to become a better 
writer in her English classroom. She told me, “You could be a straight A student if you wanted 
to be.” Mrs. Bissell was an amazing Regis educator. It turns out she was right, and she instilled 
in me that dedication and commitment is required to truly achieve at the highest level. It is that 
dedication and commitment I bring to this role, as a tireless advocate for your child’s social, 
emotional, educational, and faith needs.  
 
Away from school, I try to keep up with the lives of four adult children and a working farm. I 
enjoy spending time outdoors relishing the fresh air and God’s creations. You may also see me 
on the basketball court, as I credit Coach Bill Uelmen for a life-long love of the sport. He taught 
me the importance of sacrifice for the good of the team and helped me understand that God 
has a plan for us ALL. 
 
I am grateful for this opportunity, and I look forward to meeting you!  
 
Yours in Christ,  
Principal William Giese 
 


